
25TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER
On  Thursday  evening,  April  16,  the  Catholic  League  will

celebrate its 25th anniversary with a buffet dinner at the
Plaza Hotel in New York City. All members, their families and
friends are invited to attend.

The typical dinner in New York runs $500 per person. The
Catholic League dinner, though still expensive, is half that
price. By charging $250 per person, the league will not make
much  money,  but  we’re  more  interested  in  celebrating  our
accomplishments than in using the dinner as a fundraiser.

So mark your calendars now. Cardinal O’Connor will be the
keynote speaker. April 16 is the Thursday following Easter so
we hope that out-of-towners will be able to be with us.

Those who are interested in coming can send their checks to us
at the Catholic League. Please mark this for the anniversary
dinner.

https://www.catholicleague.org/25th-anniversary-dinner/

